
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

December 14, 2018 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Four vacancies will exist on the South Carolina Commission on Consumer Affairs.  An election will be 

held by the South Carolina General Assembly, in joint assembly, to select four persons from the state at-

large to serve four-year terms. 

 

Vacancy #1, present term expiring on 6/2/2018, presently held by Carlisle E. Kennedy. 

Vacancy #2, present term expiring on 4/14/2018, presently held by Caroline B. 

Ballington. 

Vacancy #3, present term expiring on 6/2/2018, presently held by Eboni S. Nelson. 

Vacancy #4, presently Vacant. 

 

Notices of Intent will be accepted for persons wishing to seek this office beginning on January 11, 

2019 and ending on January 18, 2019.  Any person who wishes to be a candidate shall file a written 

notice of intent to seek the office with the Joint Committee to Review Candidates for the Consumer 

Affairs Commission.   

The written notice must include the name, home address, telephone number, and email address for the 

candidate. Incomplete letters will not be accepted. Upon receipt of this written statement of intent, the 

joint committee shall begin the application process and conduct an investigation of the candidate as it 

considers appropriate and may in the investigation utilize the services of any agency of state 

government. Correspondence should be directed as follows: 

 

CAC Joint Screening Committee 

410 Gressette Building 

P.O. Box 142 

Columbia, South Carolina 29202 

(803) 212-6240 or sbicomm@scsenate.gov 

 

***Please note that according to Section 37-6-502, “No person associated with any businesses regulated 

by the Commission on Consumer Affairs shall be eligible to serve on the Commission as defined by 

Section 8-13-20 of the Code of Laws of South Carolina.”  
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